East Bentleigh Vic 3165

15 April 2009

The Manager

Parallel Importation of Books
Productivity Commission
GPO Box 1428

CANBERRA CITY ACT 2601

Dear Sir or Madam,

Parallel Importation of Books

Please consider Australian authors, illustrators and publishers!

Please do not ‘sell out’ the Australian publishing industry. Please do not surrender
Australian copyright.

The Australian Publishing Industry needs protecting. With the smaller population in
Australia, the publishing industry is smaller than in countries like UK, USA and Canada.

Lifting the restrictions on the parallel importation of books may have the potential to harm
the Australian publishing industry to the detriment of Australian authors, illustrators and
publishers.

May your decisions protect Australian authors, illustrators and publishers.

Yours faithfully

Sybil Van Twest




